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Case No. 00131 

Dear Mr. Buford: 

Northern Kentucky Water District provides this response to your 
letter of April 2. The letter indicates that certain information related to the 
issuance of bonds, notes or other indebtedness was not provided in the 
application. As described in paragraph 13(e) of the application, the financing of 
the project is with Bond Anticipation Notes (BANS), which do not need approval, 
KIA funds, and other contributions. Those sources of funds are detailed in 
Exhibit F of the application. The application contains no request for approval of 
bonds, notes or other indebtedness required of KRS 278.300. The financing that 
is subject to approval is the proposed surcharge, therefore, the list of deficient 
items is not applicable to this application. 

Item 2 of your letter indicates that the affidavit of a utility officer is not 
provided. The affidavit of Jack Bragg, Vice President - Finance for NKWD is 
included in Exhibit D of the application. 

Because the items in the letter are either not related to the application or 
have been provided with the application, NKWD requests that the application be 
considered filed as of the date of initial submission. 

A copy of this letter has been delivered to the Attorney General’s Office of 

If there are any questions about this, please contact me. 

Rate Intervention. 

Attorney for Northern Kentucky 
Water District 


